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  September 10, 2025 
 
Mr. Stuart Tom, Chair Nominations Committee International 
Code Council, Birmingham District Office 900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213  

RE: Letter of Support for Jessica Fust – Election to ICC Board of Directors, Section B 

Dear Mr. Chairman Tom and Members of the Committee: 
 
On behalf of the Region II of the International Code Council, I am writing to support the election 
of Jessica Fust to the ICC Board of Directors for the section B position at the 2025 Annual 
Business Meeting in Cleveland.  
 
Jessica is a regular attendee of our monthly Region II business meetings. Jessica has also 
previously served on the Montana Chapter Board and now holds the position of Director at Large 
for the Montana Big Sky Chapter, which is an integral part of Region II’s success. She has 
extensive experience as the Chief Building Official in Billings and is an active ICC member 
having contributed to several ICC Committees. Jessica is well respected within Region II and 
would be an asset to the ICC Board with her insight on a historically under represented region of 
the country. Jessica has an unwavering commitment and dedication to the membership and the 
mission of ICC. Region II recognizes this commitment to ICC’s core values through her 
distinguished engagement. Her experience, qualifications and engagement with the membership 
are appreciated and are valued by our membership.  
 
We as a member region of ICC are pleased to endorse her candidacy for the Section B position 
on the ICC Board of Directors. Please accept this letter of endorsement for Ms. Fust’s candidacy 
with the overwhelming support of Region II’s membership. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Cache W. Olson 
 
Cache Olson 
President, Region II of ICC 


